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Planning Consultation (DPD)

From: Rachel  Avery <townclerk@crediton.gov.uk>
Sent: 06 July 2020 08:53
To: Planning Consultation (DPD)
Subject: Consultation on Mid Devon Design Guide SPD - Crediton TC comments

Good morning

Please note the below comments from Crediton Town Council, in response to the current consultation on the
Mid Devon Design Guide:

Mid Devon District Council have created a comprehensive Design Guide, including the identification and
explanation of the characteristics of the settlement areas within the district.
Explanation of the characteristics are helpful, however some of the weaknesses pertaining to Crediton were
not as relevant to design going forwards. Some of the weaknesses identified in Tiverton, especially on
connectivity and road design, apply equally to Crediton. There are:

 Pedestrian connections among new estates are an after thought
 Excessively large junctions to small, infill, cul de sac developments in outlying areas
 Pedestrian and cycle links around the town not integrated well with neighbouring area
 Oversize highways through neighbourhoods result in poor public realm and car dominance.

It is recognised that some of these are highways issues and should be taken on board by  Devon County
Council as their requirements have an effect on accessibility and the sense of community of future
developments.

Kind regards

Rachel Avery PSLCC
Town Clerk & Responsible Financial Officer
Crediton Town Council
8a North Street
Crediton
EX17 2BT
Tel:

To keep up to date on the Council’s activities follow us on Facebook & Twitter
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CONFIDENTIALITY
This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. It may
be confidential and also legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and
delete the message from your system immediately.
Under the Regulation of Investigatory Powers Act 2000, Lawful Business Practice Regulations, any E-mail sent
to or from this address may be accessed by someone other than the recipient for system management and
security purposes.
Senders and recipients should be aware that emails and their contents may have to be disclosed in response to
a request made under UK Data Protection and Freedom of Information legislation. Crediton Town Council
complies with the General Data Protection Regulation.  Copies of the Council’s Data Protection Privacy Policy
and Notices can be found at
www.crediton.gov.uk

This email message has been scanned for the presence of computer viruses. However, Crediton Town Council
does not accept any liability in respect of damage caused by any virus that is not detected.


